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Williams uses a software program called Renaissance Place at school. This program has a 

special feature called Renaissance Home Connect, which you and your child can access outside of school 
from any computer with an Internet connection. Renaissance Home Connect is fun and easy to use. It allows 
the teacher, you and your student to share information about your students’ progress in Accelerated Reader. 

You can view Renaissance Home connect from any computer with an Internet connection using these 

browsers: 

• Internet Explorer 6.02 or later 

• Firefox 2.x or later 

• Safari 2.0.3 or later 

To Log in to Renaissance Home Connect Website:  https://Hosted58.renlearn.com/293424/HomeConnect 

For the user name and password you will receive a letter that your student will bring home from their 

teacher.  If you’d like to receive emails showing your student’s quiz or test results, click the Email Setup 

link in Renaissance Home Connect and follow the directions. To be sure these emails reach your 

inbox add homeconnectautodelivery@renlearnrp.com to you address book. If you have questions about 

Renaissance Home Connect, please call the school 

Hello Williams Elementary Families: 
 
 Our school year has reached the half way mark. This time of year is exciting as we 
begin to watch learning blossom. Conferences were held on February 6

th
 and February 7

th
. 

Thank you for taking this opportunity to visit with your child’s teacher, review progress, goals 
and challenges.  Our teachers and staff members are committed to working together toward 
your student’s academic goals, toward ensuring our curriculum is relevant, and to enabling all 
of our students to be successful in a positive and safe environment.  
Our staff takes great pride in educating and caring for our students. School safety is always a 
top priority for Three Rivers School District. In light of recent events, this issue has come to 
the forefront of all our minds. Policies and practices are being reviewed and refined. Thank 
you for entrusting us with your children every day. Rest assured that our staff is dedicated to 
ensuring your child’s safety. I am so thankful for the warm, caring community our school 
resides in, and the support the school gets from you all.  
Please do not hesitate to contact me with concerns, questions or compliments. Working 
together anything is possible. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Renee Hults 
renee.hults@threerivers.k12.or.us 



 

Please return to school by March 5th, 2013: #_____Adult S-M-L-XL-2XL 

         #_____Adult S-M-L-XL-2XL 

$22.00 each add 2.00 for 2XL or larger  #_____Youth XS-S-M-L-XL 

(please enclose $ with your order)   #_____Youth XS-S-M-L-XL 

Parent Name_______________________________           (circle size) 
 

Student Name______________________________ 

 

SUPPORT WILLIAMS ELEMENTARY by 

ORDERING YOUR SWEATSHIRT TODAY!! 

$22.00 each 

Charcoal grey with Williams logo 

Youth - Adult sizes 



 

     

   Facts of the Day for  March                

 
Dear Williams Community, 

 The Facts of the Day are a routine part of our school days. They can be seen in every 

classroom and in the gym. Students are increasingly becoming more fluent in basic facts. Place 

this calendar in a prominent place. Students are excited to see who can correctly get the facts 

first. Please remember that the addition facts are especially good for all grades, while the 

multiplication facts are intended for grades 3-5.  We appreciate all of your support! 

Date   Addition/Subtraction   Multiplication 

March 1     8+8      6x4 

March 4    5-2      8x8 

March 5    6+9      6x6 

March 6    8-6      9x9 

March 7    9+1      5x5 

March 8    8+9      4x4 

March 12    9-4      3x3 

March 13    6-6      7x7 

March 14    5+8      2x2 

March 15    4+7      6x6 

 March 18    5+9      1x1 

 March 19    3+5      0x6  

 March 20    8+2      8x4 

 March 21    9+7      7x9 

 March 22    9–1      6x7 

 March 25-29   Happy Spring Break!!! 


